THE READER'S DIGEST

PLEASANTVILLE ¢ NEW YORK

14 January 1960

Dear Mr. Relander:

Many thanks for yours of 31 December. We've
given every consideration to the two articles you
suggest - ginko and elk - but do not feel that either
would fit our editorial schedule at this time. I
note that they may be prepared for other magazines -

why don't you send me the clips when they appear? We

could reconsider then, and there might be something

to reprint, or something that suggested an article
from a different angle at that time.

Thanks also for your offer of help on the Indian
subject. We have nothing that I know of in the works
at this time, but if we do go into this field, we
shall certainly remember your special competence for
editorial advice,

Nice to hear from you.

All the best,

i
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PAUL PALMER, Senior Editor
47 Barry Avenue, Ridgefield, Connecticut




THE READER’'S DIGEST
270 Park Avenue + New York 17, N. Y.
YUkon 6-2000 September 14, 1962

Dear Mr. Relander:

Many thanks for your letter dated September 10,

As Miss Rogers is on vacation I am holding this
for her return., You will be hearing from her some
time after the 1lst of October.

Sincerely,

JAZ;L a %C’ €.

Thelma Bell
Sec'y to Caroline Rogers

Mr., Click Relander
1212 North 32nd Ave.
Yakima, Washington

ASSOCIATE EDITOR: GRACE NAISMITH




THE READER’'S DIGEST

270 Park Avenue * New York 1% N.Y.

YUkon 6-2000 February 12, 1963

Dear Mr, Relander:

Thank you for having sent me the booklets,
Strangers On The Land. I have kept one but am re-
turning the other as you will no doubt have need
for it,

I wish I could be encouraging about doing
something with the chapter on wild horses but the
material Just doesn't lend itself to the magazine.
It is interesting as research and background mater-
lal, and I have kept it here as possible source
material 1f we should develop something along these
lines, but I can see no way of handling it -- or
suggesting the handling of it -- for a Digest pilece
at this time. I know we discussed this before and
regrettably I can only come up with the same con-
clusions I did at that time.

I am not much more encouraging about the
Indian angle. We have done so much about the Indians
and have other articles in the works so there seems
nothing to be done in this area right now. I am sorry.

It was good of you to let me see this material
and I appreciate your keeping us in mind. I hope you
will continue to do so.

Sincerely,

\

o8
Mr, Click Relander
1212 N 32nd Avenue
Yakima, Washington
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ASSOCIATE EDITOR: CAROLINE ROGERS




